[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear <<salutation>>:

I am writing on behalf of Itay Goldstein, Chester Spatt, and Mao Ye to invite you to an NBER meeting on "Big Data and Securities Markets” on Thursday December 3 and Friday December 4. This meeting is made possible by the generous support of the National Science Foundation, in conjunction with the Review of Financial Studies.

The program for the virtual meeting may be found here: 
https://www.nber.org/conferences/big-data-and-securities-markets-fall-2020

You may register for this meeting here:

<<replyurl>>


Please reply as soon as possible, but no later than November 30, 2020. A Zoom invitation will be sent to registered participants shortly before the meeting.

Cordially,

Carl

Carl Beck 
Director of Conferences 
National Bureau of Economic Research 
1050 Massachusetts Avenue 
Cambridge, MA 02138 USA 
(617) 588 0380

